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Friday 14th June 2024  
  
Pontefract Academies Trust Talent Show  
  
Dear Parent/Carer,  
  
Pontefract Academies Trust are hosting a fantastic talent show, showcasing all the talent 
which we have to offer. Below are the dates and information you will need for all stages of 
the show.  Children who are involved in the talent show are the finalists, Instrumentalist 
(Selected pupils) and Young Voices Choir (Selected pupils). All the children involved will 
receive a separate letter with a permission slip attached.   
  
Friday 21st June – Round 1 of auditions, OHS  
Alongside celebrating World Music Day pupils will complete an audition in their class and 
the class will vote for 3 acts to move through to the 2nd round of auditions.  
  
Thursday 27th June – 2nd round of auditions, OHS 

The successful acts will then perform again in front of a panel of judges. From this, a 
selection of finalists will be chosen to perform in our Orchard Head’s Musical Showcase.   
 
Wednesday 10th July – Orchard Head’s Musical Showcase, OHS 
This evening will provide an opportunity for our Orchard Head finalists to showcase their 
talents in front of parents/carers and members of the Orchard Head community. Tickets for 
this event will be provided to successful finalists. 2 acts will be chosen to go through to the 
final of Pontefract Academies Trust Talent Show.  
  
Friday 12th July – Rehearsal Day 4pm – 6pm, Carlton High School  
The children involved in the talent show will be attending a rehearsal at Carlton High School. 
It will be the parent/carer responsibility to get their child to and from Carleton High School. 
Please can children enter and leave from the main entrance.  
  
Wednesday 17th July – 5pm – 7:00pm, Carlton High School  
Pupils are to arrive from 4:00pm at Carlton High School. There will be signs to direct you to 
the back carpark/entrance where you will drop off/collect your child.  Once tickets are 
available to buy, communication will be sent out with instructions on how to purchase 
these.  
 
If you have any further questions, please don’t hesitate to get in touch.   
Miss Scholes 
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